
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

OUR BANKING DETAILS: 

Account Name: Benoni Central  

  Methodist Church  

Account Number: 4048 527 880 

Branch Code:  632-005  

Bank:   ABSA  

PLEASE NOTE: 

Our deadline for adverts  

in the Bulletin is                           

Wednesday at 12h00. 

YOU CAN: 

FAX   086 724 2442 

EMAIL  

bcmc@bcmc.org.za or           

      

mamag@bcmc.org.za 

Thursday Bible Study  
resumes on Thursday  

17th January @ 09h30  

in the Cornerhouse.  

Contact Hilton Volkwyn            
to join @ 011 845 2953. 

Thursday Evening                  

Bible Study  
meets Thursdays @ 18h30  

in the Upper Room.  

Contact Portia Ndoro 

to join @ 078 596 2325. 

Mid-Week Fellowship meets  

on Wednesdays, @ 19h00 

Contact Dave Bentley for more info   

@ 083 253 4995 

The Flowers in the Church today are to          
Celebrate the birthday of Mary-Anne Potter  

Dear Mary-Anne,                                                      
Happy birthday Sunshine,                                     

Love Mom, Gary and Marianne. 

       Welcome to BENONI CENTRAL  

METHODIST CHURCH  

A Good Place To Be  

 
 

 

 

  

 

Minister:  

Rev. Hilton Volkwyn  

Covenant Services              
20th January   

 

 

           07:30         Communion  

                                09:30         Communion  

             11:30          Communion  
 

Organist:          Liz Potter  

Door Stewards:   

Sean & Monique van der Laak                                      
Emily Maqubela, Jesca Dube                                            

& Nancy Chinake  

Tea Duty:  

Lark Dittberner, Sandra Mullen  

John & Paddy Porter  

Computer Operator:  

 Glynnis Ward  

OFFICE HOURS 

Monday to Thursday  

08h00 to 16h00 

Friday 08h00 to 13h30 

 

TELEPHONE:             

   011 845 2953  

FAX NUMBER:   

    086 568 0229  

CARELINE:                     

     084 487 8266  

E-MAIL: 

bcmc@bcmc.org.za 

DOOR STEWARDS 

MEETING  

DATE:   Saturday, 
2nd February 2019 

VENUE:                          
Cornerhouse   

TIME:                      
09h30  

For more info          

contact  

Gunda Roodt  

@ 072 073 9682. 



    

 

 

GRIEFSHARE                              

LOSS OF A SPOUSE 

Losing a spouse, no matter how             
long ago, means  that your life will 

never be the same.   

Attending this one-off session, based on Christian principles,  will enable you to 
face the future with a measure of hope. It comes with a booklet  which is filled 

with practical information that will encourage you as you grieve.  

Venue: “The Well”, Northfield Methodist Church 

Date :    Saturday, 26th January, from 10am – 12 noon.  

Fee:      R100 
 

Contact:  Denise  - 084 487 8266  - denise@bcmc.org.za                                    or 
Sharlene – 010 140 0217 sharlene@nfmc.org.za to register your attendance. 

Worship  Services 27th January   

           07:30         Worship  

                                09:30         Worship  

             11:30          Worship  

Organist:          Liz Potter  

Door Stewards:   

Magda Esau, Mike & Denise Heatlie    
Portia Ndoro, Collin Williams                               

& Maqhawe Mazula  

Tea Duty:  

Barry & Barbara Nash                             
Refiloe Ndziba, Sandra Mataswa  

Computer Operator:  

 Gwen Marapjane  

 

 

If you park outside the 

Holy Acre when you come 

to Church,  please be               

vigilant when you                     

enter or leave your car. 

 

Bula Monyako Mission  

Needs Diaries for 2019                       
and Scrap papers.  

For more details contact  

 Kedibone Selahle             
@ 011 422 3563. 

 

    FLOWER ROSTER 2019 

The New Roster for 2019 is in the foyer.                        
At this point it is a draft copy and may                        

be changed according to requests.                               

Please change whatever details and dates                 
you require by completing the form                         
provided in the foyer.    

Any queries please contact                                            
Marianne Calder @ 083 305 8890                                
Denise Heatlie @ 084 487 8266.  

PLEASE NOTE  

Kidz Connection 

Classes will resume  

Today. 

BIRTHDAYS  THIS WEEK 
13th January       Mary-Anne Potter  

13th January        Jack Lewthwaite  

16th January      Douglas Kuhn  

16th January      Evans Zvomuya  

16th January      Samuel Botha  

16th January      Dorothy Beaver  

16th January      Lawrence Marapjane  

17th January      Rosemary Hardy  

17th January      Avril Tyler  

18th January      Lindsay Ward  

18th January      Gertrude Mthethwa  

19th January      Kenneth Muller  

Happy Birthday from your Church Family.  

 

CAREINN Children’s Centre  

is accepting registrations                     
for January 2019 and caters  

for children from ages  

2 - 5 years.   

Contact: Helen                                
at 011 421 0462. 

 

 

 

 

Our Church is now SnapScan 

compliant. If you wish to pay 

your tithes or make any                 

contributions please                              

use the code. 

 

Early Registration for 

Confirmation  

Register for 2019 

Class TODAY!  

Contact: Douglas 

Kuhn 079 731 1039.  

mailto:denise@bcmc.org.za
mailto:sharlene@nfmc.org.za

